From: Attebury, John H (FAA)

To: kellyneubecker@uasolutionsgroup.com

Cc: Troutman, Jake (FAA)

Subject: Request for Information. Docket No. FAA-2018-0604
Date: Monday, November 23, 2020 11:55:00 AM

Kelley J. Neubecker
UASolutions Group, LLC
1008 Daisy Lane
Rockledge, FL 32955
(321) 261-2547

kellyneubecker@uasolutionsgroup.com

Dear Kelley J. Neubecker:

The following information is required to continue processing your petition for an amendment to
Exemption No. 18034A, Docket No. FAA-2018-0604, submitted on behalf of Homeland Surveillance
& Electronics, LLC, for addition of the HSE M6A Pro G200 UAS. Please address all applicable items
listed below. We request you provide the information to us no later than December 15, 2020.

1. Please describe the UAS command and control (C2) signal frequency and security. What is
the signals’ usable range?

2. Does dispensing or spray operation terminate when the UAS command and control (C2)
signal link is lost?

3. Does dispensing or spray operation terminate when the return-to-launch/return-to home
function is activated?

4. Please provide a normal operating procedures checklist.

5. Please provide an abnormal or emergency procedures checklist.

The requested information listed above should be in sufficient detail to enable the FAA to conduct a
thorough risk-based evaluation of your proposed operation in order to determine that the operation
can be safely conducted.

Please submit the additional information (non-proprietary) as a comment to your docket at
www.regulations.gov, and save the tracking number generated after submission. Proprietary
information may be submitted electronically to Jake Troutman and John Attebury at

Jake.troutman@faa.gov and John.h.Attebury@faa.gov, respectively.

If you want us to process your request any further, we must receive the information described
above by December 15, 2020. If we do not receive the information, we will close the docket without
notifying you further. If you have any questions or require additional time you may email us at

john.h.attebury@faa.gov or call 281-443-5862.
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Sincerely,

John H. Attebury

Safety Standards

General Aviation and Commercial Division
Commercial Operations Branch (AFS-820)
(281) 443-5862 office

john.h.attebury@faa.gov

(Remotely Sited - Houston, Texas)

WARNING: The information contained in this message is legally privileged and confidential information. It is intended for the
use of the individual(s) named in the address. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any use, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
message in error, please notify the sender immediately. This record may also contain Sensitive Security Information that is
controlled under 49 CFR Parts 15 and 1520. No part of this record may be disclosed to persons without a “need to know”, as
defined in 49 CFR Parts 15 and 1520, except with the written permission of the Administrator of the Federal Aviation
Administration or the Secretary of Transportation. Unauthorized release may result in civil penalty or other action. For U.S.
Government agencies, public disclosure is governed by 5 U.S.C. 552 and 49 CFR Parts 15 and 1520.
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